JPMOC Executive Meeting 
May 7, 2020 
The executive met via teleconference because of the pandemic.
Attended: Anne Marche ©, Peter Elliot Vice Chair, Linda Andrews® and George Parsons, Operations Manager
George distributed the proposed agenda and the following subjects were discussed:

1. Notes from Executive meetings will be taken from now on and distributed to board members.
2. It has been noticed that Social Distancing protocols are not consistently practiced by those working at the Centre.
Action: George will send the public health web link related to this to team leaders as a “gentle” reminder of the importance to follow the guidelines.
3. a) Breakfast Program: Since we restarted the numbers have been around 30/week and there was no significant increase after the serving of hot BF sandwiches. Peter shot a video during this week’s session.
b) The Friday program restarts this week serving a hot BF sandwich, fresh fruit plus a nut granola bar. A volunteer team is booked and Peter will get supplies. 
c) Seniors fruit hamper project received positive feedback from several of the recipients. There is still a large portion of the $3500 left in the allocated funding, enough to do about 10 more deliveries if needed. Another delivery is planned within the next 2 weeks.
Action: To continue with the Succeed project, George will contact Blake about setting up the containers for interested seniors in their homes. 

4. Purchasing: George and Peter will work towards possible bulk purchase for food supplies considering the potential for cost effectiveness and efficiency.
5. Funding: The Covid 19 situation has increased our funding sources and our bottom line is the best we’ve seen in 10 years. We expect an announcement today about a donation from Fortis, part of their $500,000 donation to 26 community agencies. ($20,000 received).
6. Executive Authority to Act: Our By-Laws 6.4.1 outlines the JP board responsibilities in directing operational affairs. Since the pandemic started, the Executive has been meeting weekly to keep things running smoothly. This needs to be official and will be on the agenda for the next regular board meeting.

7. Other Issues

· Gathering Place: Serving take-away food 7 days a week, a brunch with extra food for supper. They are deemed essential as is the Salvation Army in our Centre, because they are offering health services to vulnerable people.

· Don contacted Krista Kohner and she has accepted an invitation to join our board. 
Action: Anne will contact her and request a short bio for our board members. 
The annual return for the Corporations Act is due March end. 

Action: George will defer submission of the return until after the potential new member is accepted.
· Web Page: Albert is continuing revision of our web-page and will also do the social media work that we need for a year. It is proposed to recognize our volunteers by a volunteer profile, perhaps 2/month. Board approval is required.
     Action: George to include on the next regular meeting agenda.

8. Next meeting: Tuesday May 12th 9:30 via teleconference
9. Next regular board meeting May 19, 4:00 via teleconference
